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Parish Newsletter for Sunday 13th September 2020 
 

 

And that is how my Heavenly Father will deal with you unless you each forgive your brother 

from your heart. 

 

Sunday 13th September 
Twenty Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

To access the live streaming or visit the parish homepage. To watch on other devices that can 

access YouTube enter CPP Weybridge in the YouTube search bar. 
 

CHURCH OPENING TIMES THIS WEEK 

 

Monday - 9am to 10pm (Rosary, Mass and Adoration) 

Tuesday - 9am to 6pm (Rosary, Mass and Adoration) 

Wednesday - 9am to 7pm (Rosary, Mass and private prayer) 

Thursday - 9am to 9pm (Rosary, Mass, Medjugorje prayer group) 

Friday - 9am to 7pm (for Rosary, Adoration and Mass) 

Saturday - Confirmation Masses taking place (no parish Mass) 

Sunday 8.30am – 11.30am (for Mass) 

2pm- 6pm (for private prayer – 6pm Mass on school field) 

Outside these times the church will be closed for cleaning. 
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MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 

Saturday 12th Sept First Holy Communion Masses 10am, 12noon, 3pm  

(parishioners can join these Masses by live stream due to restricted numbers in church) 

Sunday 13th September 9 am: People of the Parish;  

10.30 am: Roger Carter RIP & Brendan & Angela Moran RIP;  

6 pm: Cyril Ondatto RIP (Mass on the field) 

Monday 14th September 10 am: Funeral Mass for Maria Grubska RIP 

Tuesday 15th September 10 am: Holy Souls & Ilie Manolache RIP 

Wednesday 16th Sept 10 am: Deceased members of the Pepper family 

Thursday 17th September 7.30 pm: Rosemary Noble RIP 

Friday 18th September 12 noon: Jayne Collins RIP 

Saturday 19th September Confirmation Masses 11am & 3pm (parishioners can join these 

Masses by live stream due to restricted numbers in church) 

Sunday 20th September 9 am: Gaye Sandiford RIP;  

10.30 am: Frances & Patrick Smith RIP;  

6 pm: Adrienne Burns RIP 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Mondays from 10am to 10pm 

Tuesdays from 10am to 6pm 

Fridays from 11am to 12noon 

 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 

Thursday evenings at 8pm in the church. Everyone welcome (also live streamed) 

 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

Saturday evenings from 5pm - 5.45pm (from Saturday 26th September) 

 

FEAST DAYS THIS WEEK 

Monday 14th September - Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

Tuesday 15th September - Our Lady of Sorrows 

Wednesday 16th September - St. Cornelius and St. Cyprian, Martyrs 
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Rosary 

A group of parishioners recite the Rosary each morning Monday-Saturday at 9.10am (takes about 

20 minutes) in the church. It is a great opportunity for parents to spend time in prayer after 

school drop-off. 

 

Sunday 6pm Mass  

We will continue to celebrate the 6pm Sunday evening Mass outdoors, on the school field when 

weather permits. Please bring your own fold up chair or blanket for seating. If the weather is poor, 

we will celebrate the Mass in the church. 

Face Covering 😷  

The Government has announced that face coverings are now mandatory in places of worship, with 

all those attending church required to wear a face covering or mask unless they are exempt from 

doing so. 

 

Eucharistic Adorers Needed  

We need people to commit to one hour of adoration at the following times: Monday 1pm - 2pm 

and Tuesdays12 noon -1pm. If you can help please e-mail cppadoration@gmail.com 

 

St. Martin’s Repository  

The CPP face mask is available for purchase at £5.00 each. 

 

Baptisms of Young Children  

If you would like to have your child baptised please get in touch with Kerry cppbaptism@gmail.com 

 

Baptism and Reception of Adults into the Church 

If you, or anyone you know, is interested in becoming a Catholic (or perhaps you never received 

the sacrament of confirmation and would now like to receive the sacrament), please get in touch 

with Fr. Con or the parish office weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

Meetings for the new group will begin in October. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Saturday 19th September – Confirmation celebrations 

Tuesday 29th September (*change of date) - Information evening for First Holy Communion 

Parents (new group) 

Tuesday October 6th - Information evening for Confirmation Candidates and Parents (new group) 
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Caretaker 

St. Charles Borromeo's long standing caretaker, Frankie has relocated to Norfolk, so the school is 

looking for a suitable replacement. The closing date for applications is Wednesday 16th 

September and details can be found on the school website in the school news 

section www.stcharlesb.surrey.sch.uk 

  

CPP Walks – All Welcome!  

Our next Saturday walk will be on 19th September 2020, starting from Christ the Prince of Peace 

car park, at 10:00 am and will take us along the Wey Navigation canal, from Town Lock, past 

Coxes Lock, towards New Haw and then across the fields and woods to Weybridge railway station 

and down Heath Road to our starting point.  The walk is about 5 miles (8 km) long and 2 hours 

walking duration.  Refreshments are available in Weybridge.  Please email Clare Wright or Martin 

Dennehy at cppwalkers2019@gmail.com if you would like to join us. Our short walks by the River 

Thames continue every Thursday, from Cowey Sale car park near Walton Bridge and last about 1 

hour.  From 10 September our new start time will be 9:30 am, instead of 8:30am, since schools 

are now back, and earlier traffic is heavy. Just turn up at the car park and join the group! 

 

The Clubhouse Project – Our Home Charity: An Update and Appeal 

All our Parish fundraising plans for TCP have sadly been on hold for the past 6 months and the 

Clubhouse itself has of course been closed to the young adults and their carers.  The young 

people continue to need our support, and many have suffered during lockdown with the lack of 

social contact, lack of support and very sadly some have suffered family bereavements. A small 

number of our Parish committee met recently to discuss ways of continuing some fundraising and 

support during these difficult times, and we would like to ask if you can help: 

Coffee Mornings at Home: could you hold small regular (socially distanced, in line with 

government guidelines for guests in your home) coffee mornings for your family/friends to raise 

money for TCP?  Just have a donation basket available for your visitors and send in any funds to 

Mary Lee in the Parish Office.  Mary has TCP flyers for distribution – please collect from the Parish 

Office. 

Auction Items: we are looking into the possibility of holding on-line auctions – if you have any 

items that might be suitable, then please leave them with Mary in the Parish Office. 

Donations: if at anytime you would like to simply donate to our home charity, please send to Mary 

Lee in the Parish Office. Thank you for your continued support. 
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A Country Songbook  

If you missed this amazing country music concert with Finn and Molly Barry you can view it on the 

following link: https://vimeo.com/454854017/ff25096a41 

Thank you to everyone who donated so generously to the parish overseas charity Don Bosco 

Ashalayam. The concert raised a massive £4,000. 

 

Confirmation 

If you are in year 10 or above and would like to receive the sacrament of Confirmation in 2021 

please attend our information evening (with one parent) on Tuesday 6th October at 7.30pm. 

Application forms are available on the parish website. 

 

First Holy Communion 2021 

If you have a child in year 3 or above and would like the child to receive their First Holy 

Communion in 2021 please attend our parents information evening on Tuesday 29th September 

at 7.30pm (please note the date change). Application forms are available on the parish website. 

Please note that one parent will need to complete the CPP Encounter for Parents Course (see 

below) before the child will be accepted onto the program.  

 

CPP Encounter for Parents Course 

Over the last few years we have seen the need to help parents be more prepared for teaching and 

sharing the faith with their children.  The request has come from Pope Francis, the diocese, and 

some parents.  We have designed a very informative three session course for parents to take 

place at the end of October/start of November.  The course is open to all parents of young 

children, but it will be a requirement for parents who hope to enrol their child on the next First 

Holy Communion Programme.  At the end of the course (assuming attendance at all three 

sessions) parents will be awarded the CPP Encounter Certificate which will allow them to enrol 

their children on the First Holy Communion Programme.  Unless at least one parent has the 

certificate, the parents will have to wait until completing the next “Encounter” course in autumn 

2021 before that they can enrol the child for First Holy Communion. The same parent should 

attend all three Encounter sessions. The dates for the three sessions are:  

Tuesday 20th October,  Wednesday 4th November and Tuesday 10th November. 

If you have a child for First Holy Communion please complete the application form on the parish 

website or email cppfhc@gmail.com 

If you don’t have a child for First Holy Communion this year but are a parent and would like to 

attend the course please e-mail cppencounter@gmail.com 
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Parish Bank Details for online contributions  

Account Name RCD of AB Christ Sort Code 40-05-20 A/C No. 8107 7201  

Please put in a reference when contributing e.g. collection, parish charity etc.  

If you have any problems making a payment, please e-mail weybridge@abdiocese.org.uk 

 

Foodbanks need your help!!  

A step by step guide on how to feed the hungry. Runnymede 

Foodbank: https://runnymede.foodbank.org.uk/ 

FOOD DONATION POINTS: Waitrose Weybridge, Waitrose Addlestone, Tesco extra Addlestone  

CURRENT PANTRY ITEMS NEEDED 

• Sponge puddings, any flavour 

• Squash 1 litre bottles, any flavour 

• Meatballs in cans 

• Washing up liquid 

• Cans of rice pudding 400 gm 

• Cans of fruit 400 gm (eg peaches, pears, pineapple, fruit salad) 

• Washing powder 

A Prayer by Fr. Richard Rohr  

 

O Great Love, thank you for living and loving in us and through us. 

May all that we do flow from our deep connection with you and all beings. 

Help us become a community that vulnerably shares each other’s burdens and the weight of glory. 

Listen to our hearts’ longings for the healing of our world. 

Knowing you are hearing us better than we are speaking, we offer these prayers in all the holy 

names of God.  Amen. 
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